
Reduced Load Exemption Notice: 

This form grants conditional exemption from by-law 2022-
028 A By-Law to Designate Reduced Load Periods in the 
Township of Oro-Medonte and Designated Haul Routes 
from March 1st – 7th, 2025. 

The reduced load period will be in effect March 8, 2025 

The Township of Oro-Medonte is delaying the commencement of the reduced 
load period to March 8, 2025 based on forecasted temperatures.  

The Township will be monitoring the forecasted temperatures and may need 
to adjust the start date before March 8th, 2025. A minimum of one business 
days’ notice will be provided if this occurs. Please monitor www.oro-
medonte.ca and our social media pages for further updates.  

If you have any further questions regarding this notice, please call 705-487-
2171 or email transportation@oro-medonte.ca  

Sincerely, 

Dylan Flannery 
Director of Operations & Community Services 
The Township of Oro-Medonte 
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